Family and Friends 4

**Skills Time!** 

My favorite food!

Задание-инструкция: прочитайте текст и выполните задания после него.

## What do you like for breakfast?

We asked four children about their favourite breakfast foods.



Hi, I'm Abd Allah from Egypt. I sometimes eat bread with jam or cheese. But usually I eat fuul and bread for breakfast. Fuul is mashed beans. It's great with olive oil and flat bread. I sometimes have an egg with it, too.



My name's Pete. I'm from Scotland. For breakfast, I usually have a bowl of cereal with milk, and then toast with butter. We have lots of different cereals at home, but my favourite is cornflakes. I don't have a very big breakfast because I eat lunch early at school.



Hi, everyone. I'm Huong and I come from Vietnam. For breakfast, I usually have noodle soup. My grandma makes it every morning. Sometimes I have xoi. These are balls of rice with beans. They are wrapped in coconut leaves and are really yummy.



Hi. My name is Mariana and I'm from Mexico.
My favourite breakfast is huevos rancheros: eggs cooked in tomato and chilli sauce. Under the eggs is a tortilla, which is a corn pancake. I always eat a big breakfast because we don't have lunch at school.

1. Find the sentences with these words in the text.

Beans, olive oil, toast, noodles, coconut, chili, corn, pancake

2. Write in one word:			
•	This hot vegetable	e is green and red.	
•	Fuul is made of these.		
	TD1	1.1 1 701	

- They are green or black. They are used for making oil.
- You find this in cereals and Mexican tortillas.
- They are round and flat.
- They are long and thin.
- This fruit is brown and hard on the outside and white on the inside.
- This is hot, hard bread.
- 3. Write M (Mexico), S (Scotland), V (Vietnam) or E (Egypt) for the following sentences:

mences.			
•	People have soup for breakfast		

- Breakfast here is a pancake with eggs \_\_\_\_\_
- The children have a very big breakfast \_\_\_\_\_
- People eat cereal with milk \_\_\_\_\_
- People eat mashed beans and bread \_\_\_\_\_
- Some people have rice balls \_\_\_\_\_

## 4. Answer the questions:

- Who eats bread with Jam or cheese?
- Does Pete eat a big breakfast?
- What are rice balls wrapped in?
- What is a tortilla?
- What do you like to eat for breakfast?

